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The weather Wednesday, high 
87, low 67, hum. 55percent.

What's happening:
The Tryon Town Office will 

be closed Friday, July 3. There 
will be no garbage pick up on 
Friday.

All Polk County offices will 
be closed July 3.

The Tryon, Columbus and 
Lynn Post Offices will close at 
12 noon on Friday, July 3, and 
will reopen Monday, July 6 for 
business as usual. The Mill 
Spring Post Office will close at 
12:30 p.m. July 3 and also 
reopen the following Monday.

The Tryon Daily Bulletin 
office will be closed Friday, 
July 3 for the July Fourth holi­
day. The offices will reopen 
Monday, July 6, but there will 
be no Bulletin published that 
day.

The Green Creek School 
Homecoming celebration will 
be held July 4 in the school 
auditorium starting at 2 p.m.

The Columbus Fabulous 
Fourth celebration will take 
over downtown Columbus all 
day July 4.

The Saluda Town Council 
meets July 6 at 7 p.m. in the 
City Hall.

Ilie Polk County Board of
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Out-Of-State Student 
Funding In '93 Budget

Polk County school adminis­
trators wiped some sweat off 
their brows this week after 
learning that they likely will not 
lose nearly $150,000 of state 
funding.

Officials with the N.C. State 
School Boards Association 
monitoring the state budgeting 
efforts say legislators have 
decided to study their options 
regarding out-of-state student 
funding.

Until a study is completed, the 
state will continue to count 
out-of-state students in its per 
pupil funding formula.

The state currently provides 
$3,200 to local school sys­
tems for each student enrolled. 
Polk County Schools enrolled 
46 South Carolina students this 
year.

The Association of County 
Taxpayers (ACT) of Polk 
County has opposed state fun­
ding of out-of-state students as 
improper, although Lake Lanier 
families have enrolled their 
children in Tryon schools for 
generations.

Gov. Jim Martin's budget 
proposal called for eliminating 
all funding for out-of-state 
students. An estimated 400 
out-of-state students attend 
North Carolina schools, at a 
cost of $1.2 million.

The Senate budget followed 
Martin's proposal, but the 
House budget left the funding in 
place and instead called for a 
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The Rev. Carroll Page and Mrs. Lusco Skipper cut the ribbon for 
Green Creek First Baptist Church’s new multi-purpose building 
Sunday.

Green Creek Baptists Dedicate New Wing
On Sunday, June 28th at 3 

p.m., the Rev. Carroll Page and 
the congregation of Green 
Creek First Baptist Church 
dedicated their new 
8,000-square-foot multi­
purpose building.

The new addition houses the 
church fellowship hall, adult 
Sunday school classrooms, a 
conference room and a music 
room. As part of the building 
project, the church also reno­
vated existing facilities includ­
ing children's Sunday school 
classrooms, the sanctuary and 
church offices.

The extensive renovation 
project took eight months to 
complete. Around 200 congre­
gation members and visitors 
gathered inside the church on

Coxe Road to participate in the 
dedication service.

Just before entering the new 
addition for an open house, the 
congregation watched as 
102-year-old church member 
Mrs. Lusco Skipper cut the big 
yellow ribbon across the door. 
The Rev. Page praised the 
building committee and the 
entire congregation for the 
effort involved in completing 
the project. He said that future 
generations will thank them for 
having the foresight and faith to 
expand the church's facilities.

According to Deacon William 
Earl Barnette, Green Creek First 
Baptist Church was organized 
in 1797 under the leadership of 
Reverend John Blackwell. In
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